
Please consider the following in regards to the upcoming redistricting meetings: 
 
MAPS SHOULD NOT BE DRAWN TO FAVOR ONE POLITICAL PARTY OVER 

ANOTHER Oregonians expect lawmakers to draw political maps that are fair, that 
keep communities of common interest together, provide historically marginalized 

communities with the representation they deserve, and follow the requirements 
set forth in Oregon law. 

HOW MAPS SHOULD BE DRAWN: 

• Making sure that no district is drawn for the purposes of favoring any political 
party or Incumbent or diluting the voting strength of any language or ethnic 
minority group. 

• Keeping counties and cities whole. 
• Preserving communities of common interests. 
• Ensuring that populations for each district be closely matched. 
• Avoid crossing geographic or political boundaries and maintain transportation 

links. 

Sincerely, 

Noline Vallejos 

 
Grace be with all them that love our Lord Jesus Christ in sincerity. 
Amen   (Ephesians 6:24 KJV)  ✝️     
 


